DIRT REVIVAL IN LOUISVILLE!

As a life-long BMX racer, | can sympathize with all of the racers who
have attended the Bluegrass Nationals these past couple of years in
the beautiful City of Louisville, KY. There is no hiding that the quality
of dirt left a lot to be desired. For that, we apologize. As the leading
BMX organization in the world, we know that was not acceptable and
that our members deserve only the best.

That being said, we have taken every step in ensuring that the dirt
used for the 2015 Bluegrass Nationals is better than ever! At the end
of this summer, our very own in-house Track Builder, the legend-

ary Billy Allen, spent four days in Louisville working dawn to dusk

to guarantee the dirt for this year's event. In those four days, Billy

processed over 3,000 yards of dirt. In order to reduce the clay content,

Billy mixed in and roto-tilled 500 yards of sand, which produced a

perfect blend of BMX dirt.

He finished off by building multiple test jumps to ensure the overall
quality that the USA BMX organization demands. With the dirt now
remastered and dried, it has been moved indoors where it will remain
until the track build begins in February of 2015.

We can honestly tell you that no stone was left unturned and we will
be able to build an awesome track for 2015. A tremendous amount
of time and resources have been spent to ensure success in 2015. So
please join us the weekend of February 6th, as we start a new chapter
of the Bluegrass Nationals. It is guaranteed to be bigger and better
than ever with some of the best dirt in the history of the sport, there
will be no better place to be than beautiful Louisville, KY!




